
Precautionary Measures Taken at the UTokyo Accommodations 
Against the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) 

 
 
In the light of the current global spread of the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19), we are 
now asking all of our residents at the UTokyo accommodations to follow the 
precautionary measures described in the attached notice in order to avoid the possible 
spread of the virus within our facilities. 
Should you have any concerns, worries or queries in regard of this matter, please feel 
free to contact us at the following: 
 
(1) Toshima & Oiwake International Halls of Residence 

Student Scholarships and Welfare Group, Welfare Team  
TEL : 03-5841-2546 / 03-5841-2545 / 03-5841-2554 
MAIL : kousei.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp 

 
(2) Mitaka International Hall of Residence 
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